
As Exalted Ruler, I would like to welcome you to the Dalton, Georgia Elks Lodge #1267 

If you are a member of this lodge, get ready to have some fun this year! We will be trying
a few things that we hope you will enjoy.

 If you are not an Elk, you need to get an application filled out as
soon as possible so you can join us!

 As Elks, we work hard during the year to support local and
national charities along with programs that support our youth and

our Great Armed Forces Veterans! 

Everyone at the Dalton Lodge has worked really hard over the last few years to make all
of our charity and youth programs a huge success, and we plan to keep all of these

programs going plus adding more as we can to keep helping the less fortunate. 

Along with all the hard work, we like to provide playtime for our members. We have
monthly steak night and other activities to relax and enjoy! We have a lot of new ideas

coming that we hope will get more members involved in the activities here at the lodge.
Keep checking our activities calendar. 

 If you are an Elk traveling through our area, feel free to stop by and visit us, our
members are eager to welcome visiting Elks! We also have ample RV parking and a

beautiful new swimming pool if you need a stopover from your travels. Our kitchen is
open for meals on Friday and Saturday nights and  Bingo is always  busy on Saturday

nights! 

Barry Corbin, 
Exalted Ruler 2018-2019

 

 


